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Survey Response

AGENDA ITEM

What agenda item are you
commenting on?

Item 7 - 12-ZN-2019(Stagecoach/Windmill
rezoning)

COMMENT

Comment:

We have lived in Scottsdale for the past
48 years, and since 1997 have lived on 5
acres located 1/4 mile from the proposed
project. We encourage the development of
the proposed parcels if done in
accordance with the present zoning as we
have done, and would welcome new
neighbors in this case. We strongly
oppose the higher density as being
unnecessary and feel it will forever detract
from the intrinsic and aesthetic value of
this corner of the Sonoran desert.

Comments are limited to 8,000 characters and may be cut
and pasted from another source.
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First & Last Name: Sandy and Will Worthington
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Email: willw62@exede.net

Phone: (480) 748-3578
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